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A Monthly
Note From
Carlyle Management

In order to improve the consistency and service of trash and
recyclable items that are picked up in our neighborhood, we
want to inform all residents of the method Republic services

asks that we use for placement of the cans at curbside. Republic

uses trucks equipped with a mechanical grapple which is oper-
ated remotely by the driver. For this to operate properly, the
cans must be a minimum of 18 inches apart and within one foot
of'the curb to allow this device to grab the can to be dumped in
the truck. There are directional arrows on top of both receptacle
lids that must point to the street. It is suggested that the cans be
placed on each side of the driveway apron as seen in this example
photo. When the cans are not placed properly, the driver must
stop and exit the vehicle, and physically maneuver the can into a
functional position. This not only wastes the driver’s time, which
extends his route through the neighborhood, but inconveniences
the company which has many hundreds of bins to service each
day, which ultimately delays them sometimes into the evening.
This also forces the driver servicing just our community to
repeat this evolution hundreds of times, each of which could
result in a back injury to someone we often take for granted

who provides a necessary service to our residents.

Please be considerate to the drivers we have contracted for
service to our community. The City of Solon will not pick up cans
not properly positioned, and we are very fortunate we have great
service from Republic at the best price of any services that bid
the job. Let’s also make it more efficient and safer for the drivers
who help us weekly throughout the year in all kinds of weather.
We ask that you kindly notify your neighbors of these policies
who are not compliant, as this has been mentioned several times

in previous emails but continues to be a problem.

Carlyle Management



